From: King, John W.

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 7:52 AM

To: Tindle, James A.

Subject: FW: Electricty - 14" Aluminum Step Body Van

Fleet approves but you may change gvw from 20k to 19500

From: Tindle, James A.

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 3:42 PM

To: King, John W, :

Cc: Bond, James; Burke, Sue; Featherston, Tony S.; Clay, Richard
Subject: Electricty - 14" Aluminum Step Body Van

John,
Please look over and provide your approval.

Thanks,
Jim



